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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As an Academy, we are now planning rapidly for the opening of our new school in September 2019. 
 
This is a unique opportunity to completely refresh and rebrand the Academy and provide a state of 
the art learning environment that the students, staff, local and wider community have been waiting 
for and deserve. 
 
With this in mind, we are considering whether to completely rename the new Academy in order to 
have a fresh start. I want all stakeholders to be proud of their school and to make it an exciting 
learning community where all can thrive.   
 
Could you please take the time to complete the attached survey, which discusses whether to 
change the Academy name, including any suggestions? Your contribution would be gratefully 
appreciated. 
 
It is important to note that, should we decide to replace the uniform, this will be a phased process, 
to ensure it is cost effective for parents; with a view to a full change by September 2020. 
 
I value your thoughts and suggestions, as it is important to us that parents/carers are fully involved 
in this process. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs A. Atkinson  
Headteacher 
 

 
 
 
                                      
  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

New Academy Name 
 
 

1. Do you think we should change the name of Royton and Crompton Academy? 

YES     NO 
     

Please tick one 
 

              
2. If yes, can you please provide some suggestions below 

 

a)____________________________ 

b)____________________________ 

c)____________________________ 

 
_________________________________________________________ 

 
New Academy Uniform 

 
 

1. Do you think we should change the uniform? 

YES     NO 
     

Please tick one 

 
 

        
2. If yes what colours (mainly blazer,jumper) (Tick in order 1 = top choice) 

 

 
1) Black______ 
 
2) Navy Blue__ 
 
3) Grey______ 
 
4) Green/Bottle 
 
5) Maroon____ 

 
(Tick in order 1 = Top choice) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

3. If we change the uniform to be cost effective and to support parents which statement do 

you agree with?  

 
a) All students to have new uniform by Sept 19 

 
b) Year 7 and 10 to have new uniform new uniform by Sept 19 

All other years by Sept 2020 
 

c) Year 7, 9, 10 to have new uniform by Sept 19 

All others by Sept 2020  

             
Please tick one 

  
 
 
 
Thank you for your time 

 

 

 


